
 

 

We have a spook-tacular week ahead of us as we prepare for 

Halloween!  We will be introducing the letter Bb and add onto our A 

is for Amos flannelboard song.  A brand new “Peek-A-Boo Let’s 

Review” game is sure to delight our little toddlers as well. 

Book of the Week:   Eeek!  Halloween by Sandra Boynton 

Ghost bowling will add some new gross motor fun as the children try 

to knock down our spooky bowling pins. Sensory fun will be provided 

with shaving cream as we reinforce the letter Bb by drawing it on 

the table and then wiping it away again and again. 

A spooky BOO ghost craft will decorate our classroom.  A peek-a-boo 

flannelboard story will get the children excited as we sing and look 

for our little ghost. 

“Little ghost, Little ghost come out and play. 

What color house are you hiding in today?” 

 

  

 

SPECIAL DATES 

Oct. 29 & 30 – Halloween Parties 

 

**The children are welcome to dress up, 

However please refrain from sending 

Treats from home.  Thank you. 

Oct. 19-23  Week 10 

Introductions:  the letter Bb 


